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Construction Update: Steveston Interchange Project 
UPDATE: Traffic Impacts for Pier Piling  
February 2024 

Note: This notice was last updated February 22, 2024.  

The northbound loop ramp on Steveston Highway and 
Highway 99 has been closed since November 16, 2023, to 
complete pier piling for the Steveston Interchange 
Project. This closure has been extended to the week of 
March 11.  

Steveston Highway: There will be a full closure of the 
northbound loop onramp to Highway 99 for vehicles 
traveling eastbound on Steveston Highway until the week 
of March 11. Vehicles will instead enter Highway 99 by 
turning left from Steveston Highway onto the existing 
northbound on-ramp. The intersection will be temporarily 
upgraded to accommodate two left-turning lanes during 
the closure. Motorists are encouraged to consider 
alternative routes. Some interruptions and brief delays 
may occur for transit users.  

Highway 99: There will be a full closure of the 
southbound bus-only lane on Highway 99 from January 26 to March 31. Buses will reroute via the 
southbound off-ramp and will maintain service to the Highway 99 southbound transit stop via the transit-
only on-ramp. 

Pier piling will only take place during the day. Nearby residents and pedestrians will hear noise and feel 
vibrations in the immediate area where work is taking place. For added safety, there will be intermittent 
stoppages for pedestrians crossing the Steveston Highway overpass sidewalk. 

We understand that this work may be disruptive, and we appreciate your patience while we build the 
new Steveston Interchange. If you have questions, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com 
or call the construction information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075. 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
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What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> Pier piling north of Highway 99 

extended to the week of March 11 
> Northbound loop ramp closure 

extended to the week of March 11 
> Southbound bus lane closure from 

January 26 to March 31 – 24/7 

 

Hours of Work 
> Daytime construction 

activities from 
 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.  

 

Traffic 
> Full closure of the northbound 

loop ramp onto Highway 99 
> Closure of the southbound bus 

lane on Highway 99 
> Pedestrian stoppages on the side 

of the Steveston Highway overpass  
> Flaggers and notification signs will 

be in place  
> Drivers are encouraged to use 

alternate routes when possible  

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Noise and vibration in 

the immediate area will 
occur during pier piling 

> Noise and dust from 
construction equipment 

> Transit users may need 
to plan for additional 
travel time to reach bus 
stops 
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